Also
use
Nook
Press
to
publish your own book–free!
I’ve been selling my e-books through Nook Press for four years
and it’s a good way to get your book posted for sale at Barnes
and Noble, which runs it. (Its platform was earlier known as
Pubit!)
It’s probably the easiest free ebook press site to use. (The
others most used are Kindle and Smashwords.) Simply go to Nook
Press.com and there are three choices: E-Book Publishing,
Print Books, and Help Services. If you want to publish and
sell your books through them, go to the first. If you just
want them to print your books, the second, and if you need
help putting the book together, the third.
Just follow the submission directions in the publishing
section, (My book, How to Get Your Book Published Free in
Minutes and Marketed Worldwide in Days, will ease your march
through the steps, if needed.)
There are usually two perplexing areas in the free publishing
formats: (1) who you can talk to–actually talk to, or at least
type to and have them immediately type an answer back, and (2)
how many copies have you sold, when, and when will those
royalties be paid.
(1) Live assistance is great at Nook Press. If you have
questions it will tell you where to go and how to do it
immediately.
(2) Easy enough here too, if you remember that you get paid 60
days after sale and you are paid for all of that month’s total
sales. For example, if you sold a book in March, you will be
paid at the end of May. (They will send you an email telling
you it is en route [to your bank account] at that time.) So if
you sold $42 worth (say six books) in March, you will be paid

the $42 at the end of May. Go to the SALES button and it will
tell you the number of books sold the present month, how many
were sold last month, and you can go down a list of previous
months and it will tell you specifically which books were sold
during those earlier 30-day periods. (There’s also a graph on
the SALES page telling the number of books sold each of the
past six months.)
I need that by-the-month information (in our example, for
April) because it tells me exactly which six books were bought
that month. That’s important to you if you have more than one
ebook published by Nook Press. For me, I own a publishing
company and I submit the books written by my five authors (see
www.meetingk-12needs.com), plus me. So I need to know which
books by which authors (and the royalty for each) they are
paying. That’s so I can pass that royalty on to them.
That’s it. Consider adding Nook Press to your selling force.
If nothing more, it’s another publisher in your growing inprint domain. Your kids will shriek with delight. So will your
spouse when those additional royalties get heavy in your
account!
Best wishes,
Gordon Burgett
P.S. If you want to read other comments, usually how-to, in
the 400 or so blogs at this site about any of the “open
publishing” sites, go to the SEARCH box at the top, right, of
the first page of this blog and type in the publisher’s name
(one at a time). The blogs will be lined up for you to read!
What are the other related publishing outlets you might want
to know about? Try Nook, Kindle, Smashwords, BookBaby, Create
Space, Amazon, Lightning Source, Lulu, Scribd, Blurb, iBooks,
and Kobo.

